
Wei Li, 
 
I have performed a review of the above referenced TCB application and 
find that the 
following items need to be addressed in order for this review to be 
completed: 
 
1. This application for Andrew Corporation was filed by Advanced 
Compliance Labs (ACL).  Please provide a letter of compliance from 
Andrew Corporation to ACL. 
 
PLEASE SEE ATTACHED LETTER. 
 
2. Please submit an exhibit that documents the Emission Designator 
exhibit (3 character designations of emission types) for each 
modulation type for which this device is capable of operation. 
 
PLEASE SEE REVISED REPORT PG 5. 
 
3. The Users manual indicates that this device provides Signal 
Conditioning.  What kind of conditioning does it provide? 
 
WORDING FROM OLD DRAFT. PLEASE SEE REVISED MANUAL. 
 
4. What is meant by the term simultaneous in the input signal types 
in Table 1 of the Users Manual?  Does this mean that there can be 
multiple simultaneous signal types amplified by this device (i.e. 
some GSM and some WCDMA simultaneously)?  If yes, was this condition 
of operation tested? 
 
WORDING FROM OLD DRAFT. PLEASE SEE REVISED MANUAL AND REPORT. 
 
5. The test report documents that the input is set to a level that 
generates maximum limited output power without causing abnormal 
operation/shutdown of the amplifier output.  Please clarify that the 
device has been tested at rated average output and crest factor 
(max/min) for the multi-carrier signals intended. 
 
PLEASE SEE REVISED REPORT PG 9-10. 
 
6. Several of the internal photographs are out of focus and thus do 
not show the component placement and construction required by FCC 
2.1033(c)(12).  Please provide clearer photographs. 
 
PLEASE SEE NEW PHOTOS. 
 
7. The Parts List and Schematic do not contain component values for 
the circuitry or a model designation for this device.  Please provide 
schematic diagrams (confidential document) that contain component 
values.  Please ensure that the 36 page schematic exhibit is for this 
amplifier device. 
 
PLEASE SEE REVISED PART LIST WITH VALUE. 
THANKS. WEI 
 
Please contact me if you have questions about the above items, 
however, please provide a single response to document the corrective 
actions for the above items. 
 
Best regards, 
Chris Harvey 


